
 

 

March 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
French After School Club at Dropmore Infants 
 
We are delighted to be continuing with this very popular after school club after 
Easter and invite you to sign up for the classes which take place every Tuesday 
straight after school until 3.45pm. 
 
Classes start back for the Summer term on Tuesday 16th April, and we look 
forward to welcoming back existing children as well as new ones that would 
like to join us.  This club is open for all children attending the school in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 
 
The Summer  term is 10 weeks long (5 weeks + 5 weeks) – please note there is 
no class on 23rd April as I am away and the cost is £90.00 payable in advance 
and no later than Monday 8th April.  Please pay by BACS and our bank details 
are 30-97-73 37995868 THE LITTLE LANGUAGE ACADEMY. 
 
Vocabulary sheets for the first half term will be sent out once payments have 
been received.  Our topics for the Summer term include The Supermarket (fruit 
and vegetables), The Zoo, Colours and Holidays.  
 
You may also be interested in our Easter Camp taking place on 9-11 April 
(please check website for more details). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Debbie Lomax 
The Little Language Academy 
www.thelittlelanguageacademy 
Follow us on facebook and instagram 
 
 

http://www.thelittlelanguageacademy/

